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  Mr. Dennis Youchezin mentioned that at a recent meeting, Council heard 
about how the Village can reduce its corporate Greenhouse Gas 
Emissions.  Mr. Youchezin stated that he believes too much sand is being 
put onto Village roads for traction during the winter, and this causes a lot 
of dust/emissions.  Mr. Youchezin asked if the public works department 
could use less sand, perhaps by only sanding the intersections instead of 
all the roadways.   

 
  Ms. Bev Iglesias asked how, with the new water meters in place will 

‘illegal’ or secondary suites be charged for their water consumption. 
 
  Ms. Mary Porter asked if the Village has the ability to install ‘non-wireless’ 

water meters for those residents concerned about health hazards related 
to wireless meters. 

 
  Ms. Marna McLaren asked why she has not received a response to a letter 

she wrote to the CAO some time ago regarding the rezoning of the 
property on Aylmer Road and statements made by Council members 
about the property being unsuitable for residential development. 

 
Chair Lepsoe thanked everyone for coming to the meeting and 
participating by asking questions and providing input. 
 

7.      IN-CAMERA 

 No in-camera meeting. 
 
8. ADJOURNMENT 
   

Moved by Councillor Berrigan 
Seconded by Councillor Scott   

  
“That the Committee of the Whole meeting be adjourned.” CARRIED 

 
 Chairperson Lepsoe adjourned the meeting at 4:43 p.m. 
 

These minutes were adopted by a resolution of the Committee of the Whole on 
March 4, 2014. 

 
 

_______________________   _______________________ 
Chairperson,      Chief Administrative Officer,  
Councillor Lepsoe     Joni Heinrich 

  










